
June 24, 2014 

 

CI Andrea Schnur received an email from a student in regards to and 
Arizona Cactus class she taught in 2013. 

 

“Hi Andrea, 

I just wanted to drop you a line and tell you that I finally 
finished my Arizona Cactus that you taught at Hershey last year. 
I will be bringing it for show and tell this year.  I had a great 
time in your class and was very impressed with how you were 
able to teach 25 women who were all at different stages of the 
project without skipping a beat. WOW! 

I am very glad to see that your class for the new Captain’s 
Wheel is filling up.  We leave early Sunday morning so a two 
and a half day class does not work for my group.  I am going to 
try and stop by before or after a class to see what patterns you 
have.  

Looking forward to see you in Hershey, hopefully you are back 
again next year.” 


